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Convoy Technologies, Inc. to Launch New Company Website 

 

Fort Wayne, IN— 2/27/19 — Convoy Technologies will launch their new website 

www.convoytechnologies.com on March 4, to coincide with the company’s display at Work 

Truck Show 2019. 

“This new website will allow customers to more easily engage with Convoy 

Technologies, and get the information they need to make better buying decisions,” said company 

president Ron Harker. 

The company will be showcasing its new website: www.convoytechnologies.com, as well as 

leading technology in wireless cameras, IP cameras and proximity sensors at the Work Truck Show in 

Indianapolis, IN  March 5-8. 
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